





move-in costs. These critical and flexible funds help survivors begin this new
stage in their lives safely on solid footing.

Sable House supports an investment of $6 million in Oregon Survivor Housing

Funds to end housing instability for survivors of domestic and sexual violence,
stalking and human trafficking.

In closing, $16 million in long-term stahle funding for ODSVS ($10
million) and SHF ($6 million) funding, administered by DOJ’s Crime
Victim and Survivor Services Division (CVSSD), will provide Sable House and all
of the programs across the state, with the resources needed to further develop
capacity and build a statewide infrastructure designed for sustainability and
equity in meeting the needs of survivors. Continuation of this funding is
absolutely vital to stabilize programs, meet the rising need for safety services,
and offer wages designed to recruit and retain skilled workers and administrators.

For the above reasons, we hope you will support an ongoing investment of a $10
million increase in ODSVS funds and a continuation of $6 million in Survivor
Housing Funds in the CVSSD Budget. Full funding of these services is essential
to support crime victims and survivors in Oregon and the organizations who
serve them. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
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Deborah Thompson
Executive Director
Sable House




